Mountain Middle School adds new
grades
®®®

Fourth and fifth grade students to start in the fall
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Mountain Middle School Head of School Shane Voss, center, is joined by Mountain Middle
School board member and former president Erin Patla, left, and current president Heather

Otter for a ribbon-cutting ceremony opening the school’s energy-efficient addition in

January. The school is adding fourth and fifth grades, starting Aug. 21.
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Mountain Middle School is continuing to expand with the addition of fourth and fifth
grade classes set to begin in the fall semester.



